Appendix A

Information Letter
Dear Nursing Colleague,


My name is Samantha Lopez, a registered nurse, enrolled in the Graduate program at San Jose State University. I am conducting a research study on the level of job satisfaction among nurses working on mental health units.


You are invited to participate in a research study investigating nurses’ views on the factors that contribute to their job satisfaction or dissatisfaction. Your participation is completely voluntary. If you consent to participate, please complete the enclosed questionnaire and mail  your completed questionnaire to the researcher in the enclosed  stamped preaddressed envelope provided with your packet. 


You may refuse to answer any or part of the questionnaire. Completion of the questionnaire will take approximately 10-15 minutes. 


The questionnaire will be used exclusively to gather data on nurses’ opinions regarding their current job satisfaction. Participation in this study will be helpful in understanding the types of satisfaction that help mental health nurses give safe quality care. 


The survey is conducted anonymously, so although only aggregated data of the study may be published, no information that could identify you will be included. The researcher will keep all copies of survey in a locked cabinet in the researcher’s home. No one will have access to the data collected except the researcher. All records and forms will be destroyed two years after completion of study. 


There may be an anticipated risk of feeling discomfort completing the questionnaire. You may choose to participate or not participate in the research study and no service of any kind, to which you are otherwise entitled, will be lost or jeopardized if you choose “not to participate”. 


Questions about this research may be addressed to Samantha Lopez at (408) 727-7106. Complaints may be directed to Dr. Jayne Cohen, Director of the School of Nursing (408) 924-3131. Questions about your rights or research-related injury may be presented to Pamela Stacks, PhD, Associate Vice President, Graduate Studies and Research, at (408) 924-2480. 


Please keep a copy of this letter of consent for your records.


Thank you in advance for considering being a part of this research study on nurse job satisfaction.  
